
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Via EFIS 
 
May 20, 2010 
 
Ms. Colleen M. Dale, Secretary  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison St., Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0537 
 

RE:   Trans National Communications International, Inc. Advice Letter No. 2 
 
Dear Ms. Dale: 
 
Enclosed for filing with the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) are Trans 
National Communications International, Inc.’s (“TNCI”) interexchange telecommunications 
tariff, Missouri P.S.C. No. 2, local exchange tariff, Missouri P.S.C. No. 3, and switched access 
tariff, Missouri P.S.C. No. 4. 
 
With this filing, TNCI: 1) replaces its original Missouri P.S.C. No. 1 interexchange tariff 
to more accurately reflect service terms and conditions, while expanding the number of 
interexchange service options.  This replacement has no impact on subscriber services or 
corresponding rates; 2) submits new Missouri P.S.C. No. 3 local exchange tariff to 
introduce the Company’s local exchange services under authority originally granted in 
Case No. CA-2005-0133; and 3) submit new Missouri P.S.C. No. 4 switched access tariff 
applicable to the provision of switched access services provided to carriers that 
interconnect to TNCI’s network.  TNCI’s switched access rates are benchmarked to 
AT&T Missouri’s corresponding rates. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Questions should be addressed to the undersigned 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 
 
Enclosures 
 
Regulatory Consultants to 
Trans National Communications International, Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Andrew O. Isar 
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